
Banner Witcoff is pleased to support the OWLS Lacrosse 2024 Annual Benefit on Friday,
March 22. The benefit will support the efforts to expand OWLS outreach and school
partnerships, competitive play, and academic advancement programs.

According to its website, OWLS Lacrosse is a sports-based youth development nonprofit
that invites students in Chicago’s underserved neighborhoods to learn and leverage the
game of lacrosse to win on and off the field. They partner with schools, organizations,
community members, and student-athletes to create a full life-cycle support ecosystem
that engages, encourages, and inspires them at every step for success in academics,
athletics, and the world beyond.

You can learn more about OWLS and their work by clicking here.
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